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Increased parks for Virginia Station park 'n’ ride

Construction of the $2.75 million Virginia Station park 'n' ride upgrade is now complete, with an extra 50 car
parking spaces open to commuters.

Transport and Main Roads Director-General Neil Scales said the park 'n' ride upgrade was a vital project for
Virginia and northside commuters.

"This project has improved safety and access to public transport for all commuters," Mr Scales said.
"People with a disability will benefit from improved access and dedicated parking spaces.
"Other benefits include safer pedestrian access to the station and dedicated parks for motorcycles.

"This upgrade means an increase in the total available car spaces at Virginia Station from about 20 spaces to
70."

Mr Scales said over the next few years, Transport and Main Roads would deliver more than 3000 new park ‘n’
ride spaces, in addition to the 31,500-plus spaces already available to customers across the network.

"This investment will play a key part in helping ease congestion on our road networks as the region continues
to grow," he said.

For more information about the project, contact TMR at metropolitanregion@tmr.gld.gov.au or call 3066 4338.

A list of park ’n’ ride sites across Brisbane's public transport network is available by visiting
translink.com.au/travel-with-us/parking.

For more public transport information or to plan your journey download the MyTransLink app, visit
www.translink.com.au or call 13 12 30.
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